Town of Andover
17 SCHOOL ROAD ¢ ANDOVER, CT 06232

To: Joe Quirk - Interstate Forestry Services, LLC.
Roger and Deborah Barrett - Owners of Boston Hill Rd property (Map
19, Block 15, Lot 14).

From: Joseph Wagner, Andover Inland Wetlands and Watercourses Agent
Date: November 20, 2023
Subject: Review of Proposed Timber Harvest

I reviewed the plan for the Proposed Timber Harvest on the above-mentioned
property, and walked the property with Roger Barrett on November 16, 2023.

The main skid trail routes that Roger and I discussed on the site walk and indicated
on the map dated 11.16.2023 are outside of any wetlands or watercourses. Mr.
Quirk reviewed the plan to use these trails and approved of the plan via email on
11.17.2023.

This letter shall signify that--since there are no wetlands crossings planned for this
harvest--the proposed timber harvest is a Permitted “As-of-Right” Activity pursuant
to the Inland Wetlands and Watercourses Act. No Permit application will be
required for this activity.

Please note that any changes or additions to this plan may require a wetlands
commission review and/or permit application.

Please also note that any relocation or filling of wetlands, any clear-cutting of
timber, or any excessive siltation, ruts or erosion in and around wetlands can be
co, 1dered a violation of the Town of Andover’s Wetlands Regulations.

dJ oseph Wagner - Wetlands Agent, Town of Andover

wetlands@andoverct.org



